

9 December 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians/Carers of BL6 Languages Students

Visit to Manchester Metropolitan University

An exciting opportunity has arisen for Modern Languages students to experience a 'Languages Fair' with the Routes into Languages Programme, where they will take part in sessions specific to the language they are studying. This will enable students to gain a greater understanding of Modern Languages both at university level and in the workplace, whilst developing teamwork and presentation skills.

The Languages Fair will take place at Manchester Metropolitan University on Monday 13 February 2017. The cost of the visit, which includes access to the fair and transport to and from the venue, is £10 per student. Final timings will be confirmed as soon as possible.

If your son/daughter would like to participate in this visit, please complete the reply slip below and return together with payment and enclosed Form C, to the BL6 Drop Box, which is located outside the BL6 Admin Office, by Monday 19th December.

If your son/daughter is in receipt of the BL6 Bursary, the cost may be paid from the Fund; please indicate this on the reply slip below. It is the policy of Brine Leas to support families when financial hardship may preclude a student from attending a school visit. Therefore, if there are any problems, please contact Mrs K Bradshaw and the matter will be dealt with confidentially.

Yours faithfully

Miss L Griffiths Teacher of Spanish

MFL Visit to Manchester Metropolitan University Please return to the BL6 Drop Box by Monday 19 December 2016 (For the attention of Miss Griffiths)

Student Name:	Form:
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Lang and enclose completed Form C	guages Fair on 13 February 2017
I enclose £10 payment*	
My son/daughter is in receipt of the BL6 Bursary Fund	
Signed:(Parent/Guardian)	Date:

* Please make Cheques payable to Brine Leas School and return via the BL6 Drop Box; cash payments should be taken to the Finance Office, which is located adjacent to Student Reception in the Main School

Director of Sixth Form: Mrs Sarah O'Neill

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire, CW5 7DY

Tel. 01270 621612 Fax. 01270 610373 Email. admin@bl6.org.uk

www.brineleas.co.uk/BL6



















Brine Leas School is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (company number 7344747) at the above address